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February Birthdays

02/10 Rota Krape
02/13 Mary Kilmer
02/26 Betty Yates

Early March Birthday
03/06 Donna Yeskey
03/10 Pat Kaufman

Carolina Pine Quilters

Meeting at
Trinity United Methodist Church

2724 Whiskey Road, Aiken

February 10, 2020
7:00 PM carolinapinequilters.org

Chat with the President
Barb Saporito

At our Jan. Guild meeting, I learned a lot
about each and every one of you. It also
was very interesting to find out the
variety of quilt shops where y'all
(southern right?) purchase your material
to add to your stash.

I found a shop outside of Charlotte, NC.
Sew Much Fun is located in Lowell, NC.
I have been there a couple of times and I
am in awe of their selections of batiks
and grunge material.  Another road trip --
about 2+ hours, but worth the trip!
Check out their website. They always
have something on sale every Thursday.
One of the Thursdays that I was there, all
floral material was on sale! I did manage
to find something to add to my stash.
Remember, the one who has the most
material, wins!!

See you Feb 10 to learn about the Lydia
Project.

UFO Challenge

I hope you’ve chosen the 12 projects you wish to
move along this year. Remember that YOU
decide what your finishing goal is for each
project you list. Choose a goal that could
reasonably be completed in a month’s time.  The
number for January was “4”.  How did you do?

February’s number is “2”.

Renew Your Membership!

Members who have not already done so are asked to renew their membership at the February
meeting. The form is available for download at
https://www.carolinapinequilters.org/membership-form.html. If you cannot attend the meeting,
you can mail the form to Adela. Contact her directly at cpqwebmaster@gmail.com to ask for her
USPS address, or find it in last year’s membership directory. Thank you to those members that
have already renewed.
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Board Members

President – Barb Saporito
Vice President – Vacant
Secretary – Margot Salzman
Treasurer – Yvonne Walker
Newsletter Editor – Karen Erickson
Webmaster – Adela Dziekanowski

Committees

Community Outreach & Diane Miller and
Comfort Quilts: Doris Leidheiser
Hospitality: Peggy Hazell
Membership: Adela Dziekanowski
Quilt Show: Vacant

Treasurer’s Report
Yvonne Walker

Balance on 01/01/2020 $ 5074.10
Receipts $ 800.00
Disbursements $ 144.70
Gen. Funds Bal. on 01/31/2020 $ 5729.40

Guest Speaker and Teacher Anita Bowen

In April, we will be hosting Anita Bowen for a
lecture and a class. Anita is one our favorite
teachers from Quilters of SC, who brings a lot
of enthusiasm to her classes. On April 13 at
the guild meeting, she will be giving a lecture
"Potholes, Roadblocks, and Detours." It will be
free for members and we are asking that all
visitors pay $5 to help offset the cost.

On Saturday, April 18, Anita will be teaching a
6-hour class titled "Dutch Puzzle" at O'dell
Weeks Recreation Dept., classrooms 1-2.
Hours are 9:00-4:00 which include set up,
instruction, and time for a bag lunch. The cost
is $30 per member + a $10 pattern fee. (For
non-members, the fee will be $40 + the pattern
fee.) Class size is limited to 20 people.

Sign-ups will begin at the February guild
meeting. Checks should be made out to
Carolina Pine Quilters. The supply list will be
available when fees are paid.

Questions? Contact Marolyn Floyd at
803-215-0123.

2020 Quilt Festival
March 20 – 22, 2020

Hilton Head Beach & Tennis Resert
40 Folly Field Road

Hilton Head Island  SC

Fri & Sat: 10 am – 5 pm
Sun: 10 am – 3 pm

Multi-day admission: $10
18 & under: Free

www.palmettoquiltguild.org

Raffle quilt, more than 150 judged quilts,
handmade boutique, vintage marketplace,
basket raffle, 14 vendors, scissor
sharpening while you wait.

Free heart quilt pattern

https://www.benartex.co
m/uploads/Image/quilt-
gallery/526/EnPointe_Pat
tern.pdf
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